
Dear sir/madam,
I just want to know what the plans to do this are. In my opinion that if you going to send

the international students  back to their countries while they have applied for temporary

residency or permanent residency then do you think that you will have more international

students for their further studies? As i know there are 43000 in Victoria students applied

for TR or PR. It’ll really effect the Australian economy and labour. 

	 	 	As I consider, in next year s the resession in Australia will be
begin and i think you never want that in Australia. Then why you want to send the
workers out of Australia. They work and pay taxes, then 30% population of Australia get 
pension and centre pay.  


